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Brazil
December 29, 2010

Notice: Important information for all parents
wishing to adopt in Brazil

We continue to work with the Brazilian government to establish how the
Hague Intercountry Adoption Convention, which entered into force for the
U.S. in 2008, will affect future adoptions in Brazil. The Government of Brazil
has selected a potential U.S. adoption agency for accreditation in Brazil and
is proceeding with its internal accrediting process. As of this date, no U.S.
adoption agency has been accredited to operate in Brazil, and it may take a
year for the process to be completed. Therefore, parents should expect a
lengthy adoption process. Prospective adoptive parents should also be
aware that children available for international adoption in Brazil are
generally over 5 years of age, sibling pairs, or have special needs.
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